
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
There are still some spaces at a number of the extra        
curricular clubs.  If you would like to enquire about a space 
at any of these then please call the school office for more 
details. 

Happy Birthday to….. 

Emma 6 

Theo 7 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery:  

Columbia: Magdalena 

Voyager:  Tria and Riley 

Atlantis: Quin and TJ 

Challenger: Freya and Chloe 

Endeavour: Richard, Sasha, Leon, Luke, Axel 

TEAM POINTS…. 

Betteshanger:  61 

Tilmanstone:  48 

Snowdown:  59 

Chislet:  68 

Events Diary 2017-18 

 

Fri 4 May Challenger Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Sports Night (5-7pm) 

Fri 11 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

  Yr 6 Residential Meeting 

14 – 18 May   SATS Week 

Fri 18 May Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Y5 Residential and Kent Test Meeting 

  Year 6 End of SATS Party 

21-25 May  Focus Week: Activities 

Tues 22 May  Y5/6 RAID Cricket Tournament (PM) 

Wed 23 May  PTA Film Night 

Thur 24 May 2018 Reception Class Meeting 

Fri 25 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

  End of Term Five 

Mon 11 Jun  Start of term six 

Fri 15 Jun Y5/6 Cricket Tournament (10-3) 

Wed 18 Jul Sports Day 

Fri 22 Jun Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Atlantis Class Assembly 

Fri 29 Jun Columbia Assembly 

Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 

Fri 6 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Assembly 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

Fri 13 Jul PTA Disco 

  Year 5 Assembly 

Fri 20 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Endeavour Class Production 

Tue 24 Jul    Last Day Of The School Year  

Start of Term 2018 - 2019 

Mon 3 September – Start of Term 1 
Fri 19 October – End of Term 1 
Mon 29 October – Start of Term 2 
Wed 19 December – End of Term 2 
Thurs 3 January 2019 – Start of Term 3 
Fri 15 February – End of Term 3 
Mon 25 February – Start of Term 4 
Fri 5 April – End of Term 4 
Tues 23 April – Start of Term 5 
Mon 6 May – Bank Holiday 

Fri 24 May – End of Term 5 

Mon 3 – Fri 7 June – Staff Training Days 

Mon 10 June – Start of Term 6 

Tues 23 July – End of Term 6 

PTA Events 

Wed 23 May  Film Night 
Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 
Fri 13 Jul Disco 

Forest School Dates — Term 5 

Fri 11 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

Fri 25 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

Today there will be a Scholastic book club magazine  

coming home. Should you wish to place an order, please 

return to school by Wednesday 16th May.  



Monday 30th April 2018 

As this academic year continues to speed by we are 

now looking ahead to 2018/19.  On the afternoon of 

Thursday 24th May we will be welcoming all parents of 

children who start in Reception class in September.  

This meeting will give you all the information needed 

before the summer including key “transition” days for 

the children to come into school.  If you are unable to 

make this date please contact the school to arrange a 

more convenient time. 

A reminder that next Monday (7th May) the children 

will not be in school as it is a bank holiday. 

There is an important meeting taking place on Friday 

11th May at 3pm in school for the parents of those    

children in Year 6 who are going on the French          

Residential trip this year.  All staff taking part in the    

residential will be present at the meeting and Mrs Bird 

will be able to provide all parents with the information 

they need in regards the trip. 

A reminder that SATs week is fast approaching for the 

children in Year 6.  These end of key stage assessments 

take place on the morning of Monday 14th—Thursday 

17th May.  All children in year 6 should attend the 

Breakfast club at school on these days.  There is also a 

party taking place on the Friday (18th) between 6-8pm 

as a reward for their hard work and efforts.  All parents 

should have received a letter about this containing a 

permission slip which needs returning to school. 

Please can parents ensure that all children wear school 

shoes to school.  It has been noticed that a number of 

children last week wore black trainers.  There are not 

part of our uniform policy.  If you have any questions 

about this please ask Mr Garvey or Mrs Bird. 

This Friday (4th May) is our Family Sports Night.  You 

should have received a letter home on Friday with more 

details about this.  The event will run from 5-7pm and 

all families are invited to come along and take part in 

sporting activities both with and against their child.  

There is no cost for this event, however, refreshments 

will be available to buy on the night.  To register a place 

for this, please complete the permission slip and return 

to school by Wednesday indicating the number of 

adults and children that will be attending. 

Last Friday, the children in Year2 visited Dover castle as 

part of their Castles topic.  Thank you to Miss McGregor 

for arranging this fantastic trip for the children.  We 

look forward to hearing all about this educational visit 

in the weeks ahead. 

Sports Day has now been confirmed as taking place on 

the morning of Wednesday 18th July this year.  In the 

event of poor weather like last year, this will still allow 

us the possibility of rescheduling it before the end of 

the school year.  Further details about the Sports Day 

will come home closer to the time. 

Another date we can confirm is the end of year          

production.  This will take place on Friday 20th July and 

will involve all of the children from Endeavour class.  

Further arrangements will be communicated with      

parents later on in the term. 

With sports day not too far away, this would be a good 

opportunity for parents to buy PE House T-Shirts for 

their children.  These should then be worn in all PE     

lessons.  To see the T-Shirts and try different sizes 

please call into the office. These will be at a cost of £6 

each. 

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 


